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I should like to thank you very warmly indeed for


coming to see me when I was in Liverpool earlier this week.

I am sorry that I was able to give you so little notice

of my arrival and I hope that this did not put you to

too much inconvenience.

What you and the Bishop of Warrington told me was

very illuminating, and I found our discussion most helpful.

The churches in Liverpool are plainly doing a truly out-

standing job in very difficult circumstances, and I earnestly

hope that they will continue their excellent work.
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The Most Reverend Derek Warlock,
Archbishop of Liverpool
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